



Date/Time of Minutes	Meeting Title	Meeting Ref
19 th May 2022	Magor Action Group on Rail (MAGOR)	19/05/2022
Subject:	Committee Meeting	
Location:	Golden Lion Function Room, Magor Square, Magor	

Attendees:	Laurence Hando (Chair), Ted Hand, Paul Turner, John Crook, Frances Taylor
Apologies:	Peter Wilson, Julie Wilson, Lisa Dymock
Minute Taker:	Laurence Hando
Distribution Copies:	As Above

	Actions/Notes	Action By	Target Date
1.	<p><u>Review of Actions:</u></p> <p>The Minutes of AGM 17th February 2022 were accepted as true and accurate.</p> <p><u>Committee Posts:</u></p> <p>A request was made for a Volunteer to act as Secretary. In the absence of any takers, it was agreed that the role of minute taker would be rotated.</p>	All	
2.	<p><u>Committee Reports</u></p> <p><u>May Fayre:</u></p> <p>A very successful May Fayre was had, thanks to the efforts of PT & TH. Signatures were taken for a Senedd Petition, now being reviewed by Andrew Betteridge. PT & TH also met Dr Simon Gibson chair of the Burns commission, who is very supportive and encouraged a quick win. The main question being raised was about parking. This topic will be added to our next meeting agenda. Meanwhile FT has already spoken with Roger Hoggins and Mark Hand about the Traffic Survey.</p>	LH	15/9/22

3	<p>Cross Party Meetings:</p> <p>PT and TH also showed Dr Simon Gibson around the site and Paul Griffiths and Peredur Owen Griffith of the Senedd had a site visit. It was suggested that JC invites Paul Griffiths to involve Mark Drakeford.</p> <p>Jessica Morden raised the Small Medium Project funding available. PT & TH to meet the transport minister and Simon Gibson in London. We're still in the running for New Station Funding and Good Ideas Funding.</p> <p>It was suggested we try more Senedd cross party meetings. Notably involving Plaid Cymru.</p> <p>FT to talk again with Paul Matthews</p> <p>Excess Funds:</p> <p>It was decided that any excess funds, would be discussed nearer the time that the station is built. Thoughts were voiced that excess should be used to beautify and main the station infrastructure.</p> <p><u>Any Other Business</u></p> <p>If anyone is interested in the track renewal of Chepstow viaduct, there's a drop in event at The Drill Hall on Wed 25th May between 5-30 and 8pm</p> <p>The meeting closed at 1930 hours</p>	JC	15/09
		FT	15/09
4	<p>NEXT MEETING</p> <p>15th September 2022 19:30 hours – Function Room, Golden Lion, Magor Subject to there not being a quiz night</p>		